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CONSIDER ACTION ITEMS: CONSIDER SOUTHWEST IDAHO JUVENILE DETENTION CENTER AND
SUMMIT FOOD SERVICE, FOOD AND COMMISSARY SERVICE AGREEMENT FY 2025 RENEWAL NO.

1 AND AMENDMENT; AND CANYON COUNTY JAIL AND SUMMIT FOOD SERVICE FOOD AND
COMMISSARY SERVICE AGREEMENT FY 2025 RENEWAL NO. 1 AND AMENDMENT

The Board met today at 2:32 p.m. to consider two action items: Southwest Idaho Juvenile
Detention Center and Summit Food Service, Food and Commissary Service Agreement FY2025
Renewal No. 1 and Amendment; the Canyon County Jail and Summit Food Service Food and
Commissary Service Agreement FY2025 Renewal No. 1 and Amendment. Present were:
Commissioners Brad Holton and Leslie Van Beek, Deputy PA Trent McRae, Juvenile Detention
Center Director Sean Brown, Captain Harold Patchett, and Deputy Clerk Monica Reeves. Deputy
PA McRae said the agreements look appropriate from Legal’s point of view and he noted that this
is the smallest increase in pricing available. Captain Patchett said the Sheriff's Office was
anticipating a 10% increase and so they were happy to see a 5% increase instead. Upon the motion
of Commissioner Van Beek and the second by Commissioner Holton, the Board voted unanimously
to sign the Southwest Idaho Juvenile Detention Center and Summit Food Service, Food and
Commissary Service Agreement FY2025 Renewal No. 1 and Amendment; and the Canyon County
Jail and Summit Food Service Food and Commissary Service Agreement FY2025 Renewal No. 1 and
Amendment. {(Agreement Nos. 24-130 and 24-131.) The meeting concluded at 2:35 p.m. An
audio recording is on file in the Commissioners’ Office.



